
28

Alexander Gunyon

From:
Sent: 30 May 2024 20:37
To: Consultations
Subject: Strongly object to building on brooklands Farm whitstable

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I STRONGLY object to policy W4 land at Brookland farm whitstable. 
 
I have lived in whitstable all my life as has my mother and her parents. There has been so many different new build 
cites over the last couple of years. Now planning for thousand plus more on Brookland farm.  
 
There is a beautiful walk for those who come far and wild as well as us locals walk the crab and winkle way. This 
walk is so important to so many of us and to see the area destroyed and built on isn't something that is in the best 
interest of the local area. The damage to the wildlife not even beggining to go into the damage it will cause to the 
town. Sewage is a constant issue already which hasn't been helped by the other new builds and now there's plenty 
more to come. 
 
My worry for the town is great and I no so many feel the same way. I feel the risk to the town and the environment 
is to great to risk it. I really hope sense is reached and building work does not happen. 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Green 
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